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e-Tempo 
“WHEN A KNIGHT ACTS SELFLESSLY,  

HE ACTS ON BEHALF OF THE WORLD”  

-YOU CAN BE THAT MAN- 

Brother Knights, 
 
We will not be holding the September Business Meeting due to 
the Covid restrictions.  However, we have formed an 
exemplification team and will be holding our first rehearsal 
meeting on September 9th at 7pm.  Thanks to Brother Gerry 
Ruedinger for leading this charge.  The Officers will still be held at 
the regularly scheduled time.  Our chambers are still closed for 
meetings until further notice. 
 
One of the campaigns that all can attend is the Knights of 
Columbus video series called “Into the Breach”.  This is a 12-part 
video series covering our roles as men not only in the church, but 
in society as well.  I encourage you to visit 
https://www.kofc.org/en/campaigns/into-the-breach.html.  No 
special login is required and series lasts no more than 13 

minutes.  This video series should be shared with other men in 
your life as it argues for very powerful actions going forward. 
 
Let us also be reminded to continue the 5 Knights of Columbus 
Order wide initiatives in “Leave no Neighbor Behind”: 
 
Blood Drives 
Support Your Brother Knights 
Support Your Parish 
Support Your Community 
Feed the Hungry 
 
Fraternally, 
Ken Keefer 
If anyone knows a brother knight who is ill, in distress, or has 
passed on, please contact the Grand Knight or the Financial 
Secretary. 
 

Grand Knight 

Ken Keefer 414.339.4999 
  
Chaplain 

Rev. Terry Langley, SCJ 
  
Financial Secretary 

Robert Konzal 262.244.7288 

Deputy Grand Knight 

Joe Collins 

Chancellor 

Ken Kieck 

Recorder 

Philip Voglewede 

Treasurer 

Gerry Ruedinger 

Advocate 

Gary Von Bargen 

Warden 

Bill Meier 

Trustees  

 Rick Briski 

 Dave Kunze  

 Ray Lenz 

Guards 

Dave Goehring 

Nick Ioder 

  

https://www.kofc.org/en/campaigns/into-the-breach.html
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Important Days to 

Remember: 

Exemplification Rehearsal Meeting – September 9th, 

7pm, Meltric Corporation 

Officers Meeting – September 22nd, 7pm, St. Martin 

of Tours and virtual via Zoom 

 

St. Mary’s Blood Drive – 

Previously scheduled Knights of Columbus blood drives 

at St. Mary’s are on hold until the church enters Phase 

3 of reopening. During this time donors are 

encouraged to continue to donate blood. For more 

information or to make an appointment contact the 

Blood Center of Wisconsin at 877-232-4376. 

 

Members in Need of Prayers:  

Henry Lisiecki 

Dennis Amaturo 

Nick Ioder 

Rudy Mishich 

  

Brother Knights Celebrating 

Birthdays in September 

DONALD C ADAMS           

REV ROBERT L ANELLO           

 DONALD T BERKA           

 WILLIAM R BLASER           

 STEVE R CANNISTRA           

 KENNETH F DEGNAN           

REV THIEN-JOSEPH  DINH           

 RICHARD J DOUBEK           

 RICHARD W GRAFF           

 WILLIAM D HAASE           

 DUANE M HAHN           

 WILLIAM F KARLS           

 DAVID A KUNZE           

 TIMOTHY A LEWANDOWSKI           

 IBZAN  MONTEAGUDO           

 JEFFREY A OLESON           

REV MICHAEL G ORTIZ           

 JAMES R SABINASH           

 JAIME A SORIANO           

REV STEPHEN A WIESE           

 JOHN P WINKOWSKI           

  

  


